Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

2023-04-106-NOA099

NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

MS. ELVIRA MARIANO

Sales & Marketing Associate

Xenia Hotel Corporation

430 CM Recto Highway, Clark Freeport Zone
Angeles City, Pampanga

Dear Ms. Mariano:

This is to inform you that upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards Committee
(BAC), we hereby award to Xenia Hotel Corporation the contract for Procurement of
Venue, Meals and Accommodation for the Conduct of Workshop on Pre-LTER
Deliberation on 25-27 April 2023 in Clark in the amount of Two Hundred Thirteen
Thousand Pesos Only (PhP213,000.00).

NOA shall be concurred within three (3) days upon notification. Please return the
signed NOA to the BAC Secretariat within the same period and failure to do so shall
constitute sufficient ground for the cancellation of this Award without prejudice to other
available remedy and sanctions that the DOE may resort to.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

FELIX WILLIA FUENTEBELLA
Undersecretary
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Position and Company
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